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TRAFFIC DELAYS - TE WAITERE ROAD

PURSUANT to the Transit New Zealand Act 
1989, Waitomo District Council gives notice 
that due to Pavement Rehabilitation Works 
on Te Waitere Road, traffic delays can be 
expected for the period indicated hereunder 
to enable remedial works to be carried out:

Date:	 9 January 2012 to 
	 13 April 2012
Street/Road:  	Te Waitere Road from
	 approximately 1 km past 
	 Kawhia Harbour Road
	 intersection to the cemetery.

All practical efforts will be made to minimise 
delays to through traffic.


